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NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2023 

 Club updates and highlights 

Greetings from the Club! As we step into the 

coming months, we have a lot of exciting         
updates to share.  

Let's dive right in, shall we? 

The Club came back roaring to life after a slightly  
delayed start due to a rainy winter. However, the 

season has now hit its stride and has already        
witnessed some thrilling games. Here are the   
champions who've emerged victorious so far: 

‒ Handicap Singles: Graham Edwards took 
the trophy home, with Stephen Campbell 
following close behind as the Runner Up. 

‒ Mens Fours: The team of Kevin Morris,       
Graham Edwards, John Petelo and Keith 
Earl clinched the title, while Jean-Claude 
Fuller, Stephen Campbell, Len Bilcich, and 

Kevin Skinner were in second position. 

‒ Mens Pairs: The duo of Kevin Morris and    

Graham Edwards proved unbeatable, with 
John Petelo and Keith Earl coming in as     
Runners Up. 

Our social bowls programme made a successful   
debut with the Twilight Bowls3Five event on 
the 8th, witnessing a turnout of 26 enthusiastic 
teams. This event was a great follow-up to our 
FREE ROLLUP DAY, which drew several new 

members eager to try their hand at bowls. 

On a different note, while our All Blacks couldn’t 

bring home the World Cup, we still had a         
fantastic time hosting Club members and their 
friends for the World Cup final match        
breakfast.  

Stay tuned for more updates, as we have a lively 
few months ahead of us at the Club! 
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 We are thrilled to introduce some fresh faces to our Club. If 
you haven't already, be sure to meet our dynamic new Club 
Manager, Hayden Peters. With years of experience tucked 
under his belt in the hospitality industry, Hayden has been    

instrumental in managing the Club with finesse. He's pairing up 
with our Committee to bring about some exciting, changes 
aimed to enhance your experiences, whether you're a bowler 
or a social member. 

We're also delighted to welcome back locals Xenia Marcroft 
and Simon Munro to our Committee. Their return is sure to 
inject new energy and perspectives into our operations. 

Let's talk about the social calendar! Here's what we've got lined 
up: 

‒ Texas Holdem on Tuesdays – test your poker face and 
strategy skills. 

‒ Twilight Bowls on Wednesdays – there is also Jackpot 
Joker and our handle draw. 

‒ Membership Draw on Friday – Who knows? Lady Luck 
might just be on your side. 

Also, mark your calendars for 16th November – it's the last 
Housie night for the year! The theme? Christmas! So pull out 
your festive gear and join us in bidding farewell to Donna, our 

beloved housie caller, who's retiring after several dedicated 
years. 

But that's not all! We're hosting a working bee over the next 
two Sundays between 10 am and 2 pm. We'd love for you to 
join us at the Club and lend a helping hand. To keep your      
energy up, we'll be serving a delicious sausage sizzle. 

Finally, we're always on the lookout for new members! If 
you find yourself frequently visiting the Club, we urge you to 
consider becoming a member. Not only does your   member-
ship help us keep our bar prices low, but it also contributes to 

improving the Club's offerings. The more, the merrier! 

We're excited about what's to come and we hope you are too! 
Let's work together to keep our Club lively, engaging, and fun. 

HAYDEN PETERS                        

CLUB MANAGER 
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‘Tis the season for a    

Bowler fundraiser 
Get ready to embrace the festive  

spirit as we present our Club's 

special Xmas fundraiser! We've 

been busy decking out our club   

entrance with a brand new ramp,   

giving it a fresh, accessible look. 

But we're not stopping there! Our 

next ambition is to finish the      

garden bar and a revamped       

entrance that  promises to be a 

visual treat. Limited tickets are still 

up for grabs, so if you're excited 

about joining us for this event, 

please RSVP 

at xmarcroft@gmail.com.           

Remember, every ticket brings us 

a step closer to realising our vision 

for the Club. 

 

We owe a huge thanks to our 

key sponsors – Oceans         

Electrical,   Plumbwise, and            

Loanmarket – for their generous 

support. Their contributions are 

helping us shape a better future for 

the Club. 

For those who can't make it to the event, fear not! You can still spread some Christmas cheer 

and support the Club. Keep an eye out for Misa Christmas Tree deal. When you purchase a 

Christmas tree from them, a portion of the proceeds will be donated to the Club. 

 

So let's come together this festive season, have a fantastic time, and make a difference to our 

beloved Bowler Club. We look forward to seeing you there! 


